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Editor's letter

Dear all,

Job done: Horticultura Brasileira volume 35 is completed! And we close 2017 finishing the story we started to tell in our 
first issue: food losses and waste. In the beginning of the year, Dr. Gilmar Henz, expert in post-harvest diseases of vegetable 
crops, and also one of our previous editors-in-chief, brought a comprehensive overview of the research on post-harvest losses 
carried out in Brazil in the last 50 years. Now, along with Dr. Gustavo Porpino, they complete the analysis, bringing food 
waste to the spot and discussing how Brazil is facing this global challenge. We repeat what we said on our first issue this year, 
a not to be missed paper!

We reinforce here the information given when we closed last year’s volume: the Guidelines for Manuscript Submission no 
longer appear in our last issue, as it was for 33 years, but instead, they are published in the first issue of each volume, exclusively 
in English, as well as the Editor’s Letter. The Guidelines are also available, at any time, on www.horticulturabrasileira.com.
br. Make use of them to speed up the reviewing process of your paper.

Finally, as usual, we thank you all who helped us making Horticultura Brasileira and who we make Horticultura 
Brasileira to, for 35 years!

Until the next number, until the next volume. Great New Year!

Paulo Melo, editor-in-chief
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